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Trinity Sponsors 2011 City of Lights Parade 

 

On November 16th, The City of Lowell held a 

press conference to generate excitement for 

Lowell’s annual City of Lights Parade and Holiday 

Art Stroll. As co-chairman of the fundraising 

committee, Trinity President John Chemaly was 

on hand at the event. Plus, Trinity is sponsoring 

the event. To date, the committee has raised 

$30,000. 

At the press conference, City Manager Bernie 

Lynch expressed appreciation for the "strong support" of organizations and businesses that make this 

"the premier holiday event of the area."  

“Events like these are so important to Lowell residents and the business community,” said Chemaly. “It’s 

a great way for us to come together as a community and celebrate the season.” 

The parade will take place on Saturday, November 26th, at 4:30 p.m., culminating in the lighting of trees 

and downtown streets.  

Photo Caption 
City of Lights representatives, from left, John Chemaly of Trinity EMS, Lowell City Manager Bernie Lynch, 
Mark Cochran, president and CEO at Jeanne D'Arc Credit Union, Santa and LOWLA Bear, at City Hall 
during the press conference announcing the event's activities. Sun Photo Bob Whitaker. 

Read the Article in the Lowell Sun: 
http://www.lowellsun.com/local/ci_19355440 

 

 


